Subject: FW: Request Advice on Draft Conditions for Project EnergyConnect (NSW - Western Section)

SSI-10040
Attachments: EnergyConnect West - Draft Approval_.pdf
Importance: High

From: Fire Safety <FireSafety@fire.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 21 July 2021 11:03 AM

To: Alex Wang

Subject: FW: Request Advice on Draft Conditions for Project EnergyConnect (NSW - Western Section) SSI-10040
Importance: High

Alex,

Thank you for your submission for the above development to Fire & Rescue NSW (FRNSW) for review and agency
input.

It is deemed that the proposed modification has limited relevance and application in regard to fire and life safety,
and as such FRNSW submit no further comments or recommendations for consideration.

If you have any queries regarding the above please contact the Fire Safety Infrastructure Liaison Unit.

Please ensure that all correspondence in relation to this matter is submitted electronically to
firesafety@fire.nsw.gov.au.

Regards,

SUPERINDENDENT JOHN HAWES
MANAGER FIRE SAFETY INFRASTRUCTURE LIAISON UNIT
Community Safety Directorate | Fire and Rescue NSW

T:02 9742 7434

E: firesafety@fire.nsw.gov.au

A: 1 Amarina Avenue, Greenacre NSW 2190 | Locked Mail Bag 12, Greenacre, NSW
2190

www.fire.nsw.gov.au
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FRNSW CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER

The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege and is intended only for the person or
persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this message you must not read, forward, print, copy, disclose, use or
store in any way the information in this e-mail or any attachment it may contain. Please notify the sender immediately and delete or destroy all
copies of this e-mail and any attachment it may contain.



From: John Hawes

Sent: Wednesday, 21 July 2021 2:00 PM

To: Tatsiana Bandaruk

Subject: Request Advice on Draft Conditions for Project EnergyConnect (NSW - Western Section)
SSI-10040

Tatsiana,

Please accept my apologies for the incorrect details provided in the response earlier today.

The response from FRNSW relates to SSI-10040 as IS NOT a “proposed modification” as stated in the previous
correspondence.

| trust this clarifies the matter.

Thanks and regards,

Superintendent John Hawes
MANAGER FIRE SAFETY

INFRASTRUCTURE LIAISON UNIT
COMMUNITY SAFETY DIRECTORATE

M: 0429 420 401

PH. (02) 9742 7406

E:

1 Amarina Ave Greenacre NSW 2190
Locked Bag 12, Greenacre, NSW,2190
www.fire.nsw.gov.au
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FRNSW CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER

The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is
intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this
message you must not read, forward, print, copy, disclose, use or store in any way the information in this e-mail or
any attachment it may contain. Please notify the sender immediately and delete or destroy all copies of this e-mail
and any attachment it may contain.
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